
 

State of Maine 
Bureau of General Services 

Division of Planning, Design & Construction 
 

 

RFQ  LegalAd for Daschlager McLean Nash Renovations.docxRFQ  LegalAd for Daschlager McLean Nash Renovations.docx 1 of 1 

NOTICE TO ARCHITECTS AND ENGINEERS 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 

 
The Bureau of General Services wishes to procure architectural/engineering services for 
renovations at three State Government buildings in Augusta, Maine.  Qualifications packages are 
due at 1:00 p.m. on 31 October 2022 at Bureau of General Services, 111 Sewall Street, 77 State 
House Station, Augusta, ME 04333-0077, Attention: Deane Rykerson. 

 
Responding firms must comply with the detailed RFQ Information for Architects and Engineers 
on the Bureau of General Services website:    
https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities 

 
 

 


